
From: Tisdale, Matthew 
Sent: 12/2/2011 11:58:34 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: Meeting with PG&E & Fresno 

FYI 

I talked with Stephen yesterday and he suggested that it/when it comes 
to for you to brief Cmr Florio on potential new economic development 
rates, they'd join the meeting. He purpoted that PG&E was fine with them 
joining any such meeting. 

We are open to whatever you prefer. So I'm just putting this on your 
radar for now. When do you think your proposal will be coming about? 

Original Message 
From: STEPHEN MORRISON [mailto:sasmorrison@mac.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2011 1:12 PM 
To: Tisdale, Matthew 
Subject: Meeting with PG&E & Fresno 

Hi Matthew 

I understand you may be arranging a meeting with PG&E to discuss the 
options for the Enhanced Economic Development Schedule that the City of 
Fresno is seeking. PG&E alerted me to this as they would hope to keep 
the City on board with any discussions. I am happy to attend any time 
that is arranged and will have the authority to talk for the City. 

Given where things now are with the PG&E GRC -1 wonder if you have 
gotten to the stage of planning the first meeting yet. 

Let me know if Mike and you are content to fold the City in, as PG&E 
anticipate - and as I would prefer - and can be available. 

Meantime, you should know, the City and utility are, I think I can say, 
progressing towards a joint position in a positive fashion. 

How you had a good Thanksgiving, 

Stephen 

Stephen a s morrison esq 
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